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Highlands 5th-grader wins
Pilot Club essay contest

More than 100 fifth grade students in Goose Creek CISD entered the annual Pilot
Club of Baytown’s patriotic essay contest. The theme for the essays was: “What
Patriotism Means to Me.”

This year’s winners are:

• First Place – Ethan Tucker of Highlands Elementary. He is the student of Kevin
Fontenot. Read Ethan’s essay here.

• Second Place – Andy Davis of Crockett Elementary. He is the student of Cheryl
Roeschen. Read Andy’s essay here.

• Third Place – Brian Kluppel of De Zavala Elementary. He is the student of Jill
Enderli.  Read Brian’s essay here.

The essay contest was open to all fifth grade students. Members of the Pilot Club
judged the essays. 

The winners were honored during the Pilot Club’s March 22 meeting at Goose
Creek Country Club.

Winning students, parents and teachers were treated to lunch. Following lunch, the
winners read their essays.

And the winners of the annual Pilot Club of Baytown’s patriotic essay
contest, from left are: second place, Andy Davis of Crockett Elementary;
first place, Ethan Tucker of Highlands Elementary; and third place, Brian
Kluppel of De Zavala Elementary.
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